
Track
The track team had an impressive start to the season yesterday at the

Pingry Invitational. Despite the almost freezing temperatures and with
 a field of 10 schools, all private schools except for Warren, the Warren 

boys came in SECOND and the Warren girls came in FIRST! 
Such a great start to the season! 

Athletes, come to Coach Boni’s room to pick up your 
Pingry Invitational t-shirt (preferably during your WIN).

Library Books
Send your overdue books on a vacation over spring break.

 Return all overdue books to the library before Friday.
 If you need a book, please renew it on Destiny.

 Upcoming events: 

4/4 - Start of Marking Period 4
4/14-4/18 - School Closed - Spring Break
4/21, 4/22 & 4/24 - Capstone Presentations
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